
Dear Parents, October 2, 2023

Happy Monday! Another short week of school for the students! I’m sure that they will

appreciate the additional break! :)

Because of the short week, we will again not have a spelling test or a new memory work

assignment.

Reminder: The Biography book report is due by next Friday, October 13.

Classroom Help: Beginning next Monday, Mrs. Megan Hughes will be assisting in the 3rd grade

classroom from 8:30-11:30 each morning!

Note: I would like the Progress Reports to be signed and returned to me. You may either send

it to school with your child this week or bring it along with you to Parent-Teacher Conferences.

Included with the progress report was a list of questions to go over with your child, if you have

time.

CALENDAR:

Tuesday: Prayer Assignments due

Social Studies Test (The test review went home last week. It is also posted on

my web page.)--Reminder: Please note that students will not be

required to write the definitions of any of the words. The definitions will be

provided, and the students will need to match/fill in the blanks, using a word

bank. They will also need to have an understanding of the short answers on

the review. The students have been/will be reviewing in class as well.

PE outside (if the weather cooperates)

Library

Hot Lunch (Pepperoni Pizza – $1.75/slice)

Wednesday: Noon Dismissal

Parent-Teacher Conferences begin

Thursday: No School–Parent-Teacher conferences

Friday: NO School

Saturday: IXL Math – It is not required this week. However, if your child completes a

minimum of 20 minutes, it will be counted as extra credit/”erase” a week of

not getting it completed.

Next Tuesday: Prayer Assignment due

Have a blessed week!

Sandy Vis


